
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

February 10, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Dockets UE-220053, UG-22054, and UE-210854 – Performance Based Ratemaking 

Metrics – Calendar Year 2022 Data 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In compliance with paragraph 99 of Final Order 10/04 in Dockets UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-

210854 (Consolidated), Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), hereby 

provides its first report of its annual Performance Based Ratemaking (PBR) metrics. For the most 

part, data for the annual metrics is for calendar year 2022. Reporting of quarterly PBR metrics begins 

in 2023, with data for Q1 due to be posted to the Company’s website and filed with the Commission 

by May 15, 2023.The quarterly metrics are included under each applicable category for reference. 

These metrics can also be found on the Company’s website at https://www.myavista.com/about-

us/our-rates-and-tariffs/washington-pbr-metrics. Note the Company has developed an interactive map 

for viewing certain reliability metrics by census tract and in Named Communities, which can be found 

at the link listed above. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, you can contact me at 509-495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com.   

Sincerely, 

/S/ Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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